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2 August 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Care Givers 
 
As previously notified, the 2021 Ski Trip has had to be cancelled due to current COVID restrictions 
impacting on the school and our ability to run excursions.  
 
I have been working with the Ski company for the best possible solution, to prevent a huge 
cancellation fee.  We have secured a part refund, part roll over for next year. All students will be 
rolled into the 2022 trip.  Students who are leaving the school will obtain a refund. These places 
will be backfilled by other students wishing to attend next year. To avoid this cancellation payment 
rollover to 2022 was required. 
 
If you have any particular questions please email the school. 
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